
PLO/TDY 
 
26 March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: China Trip 2020 Parents’ Meeting 
 
I would like to remind you of the parents’ meeting taking place next Thursday, 4 April at 7pm in the 
Sixth Form Pod regarding the China 2020 trip. 
  
Please ensure that you bring with you: - 
 
1) A completed Medical Consent Form, previously sent out when your son’s place was confirmed. If 
you do not have a copy of this form, your son may collect one from Student Services.  
 
2) A colour photocopy of your son’s current passport information page, even if this is due for renewal 
shortly. 
 
Our tour company, Travelbound, have asked for details of anyone travelling who has an immigration 
control stamp in their passport for the following countries: Jordan, Sri Lanka, Syria or Turkey.  If 
your son has visited, or is due to visit any of these countries before we travel to China, please indicate 
this on the attached reply slip and return it to me at the parent meeting. If your son is due to have a 
new passport before we travel, there would be no stamps in his new passport and so this will not 
affect him being on the group visa. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Loughney 
Trip Leader, China 2020 
 
 
China 2020 Passport/Visa Information – Please indicate that which applies  
 
Name: ___________________________________________  Form: ________________ 
 

□ My son has immigration control stamps/visas in his passport from Jordan, Sri   
     Lanka, Syria or Turkey. 
 

□ We are/will be applying for a new passport for our son. (please forward a colour 
photocopy 
     of the information page to Mr Loughney as soon as the new passport arrives) 
 

□ My son does not have immigration control stamps/visas from Jordan, Sri  
     Lanka, Syria or Turkey in his passport. 

 


